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9/18/2014 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
 
Orion part numbers OA109AP-11-1TBXC and OA109AP-22-1TBXC have undergone a 
frame only change. This change was due to existing tooling being worn beyond repair. We 
have built new tooling for the frame only and the changes are only cosmetic. There are no 
dimensional, electrical, performance, or part number changes on these fans. The new frames 
will be introduced into the inventory as the old style material is consumed.  
 
Please contact us if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued business 
 

 
John Knight 
Vice President, GM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


